
 

St. John Elementary School 

Saturday – January 28th 

5:30 pm to 8:00 pm 

St. John School Gym 

Sponsored by St. John PTO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You and your families are invited to join us for our annual 

Mardi Gras event on Saturday, January 28th from 5:30 to 
8:00 in the St. John School gym. We had a fabulous turn 
out last year and we hope to have another memorable 
evening. 

Games for the kids, good food, basket raffles and silent 
auctions are all a part of this wonderful family fun event. 

The kids always have a great time and it is the perfect 

social event for parents. Many families end up going home 
with something special. 

Purchase a child’s ticket for $12 at the door. This will allow 
the child to play an unlimited number of games and 
activities, and to receive a goodie bag at the end of the 

evening. Tickets will be on sale at the discounted price    of 
$10 in the St. John School office. 

For more information, please call us at 784-1714. 

Hope to see you at Mardi Gras! 
Your St. John School Friends 

 

 
 

New Family Open House  
Thursday, February 2nd ~ 6 – 7 PM 

Preschool 3s through Grade 6 
Childcare ~ 2½ and older 

 
We invite your family to join us for our New Family Open 
House.  We’ve got something very special here and we’d 
love to share it with other families! All families who 
attend this Open House will have a chance to win a 
$100 tuition voucher for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 

Can’t make the Open House?  No problem.   
Call the school office to set up a tour. 

 
For more information, please call us at 784-1714. 

 

 

 

 


